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Whiddon named President-Elect
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This year, 1976, we of GMTA are busy planning for two great conventions.
First, our own state convention will be meeting November 11-13 in Atlanta,
and then we will be the host state for the national convention of MTNA
March 28-April 1. | know many of you will be busy helping to make these

At our last board meeting in May the Executive Board elected Rex Whiddon
to fill the vacancy of our President-elect. Rex will be taking office at the close
of the state convention in November. (See related article in this issue).

It is again my hope and desire that GMTA and the quality of music training in
Georgia will continue to rise. It can, only if we, the professional music
teachers, continue to support the many fine programs offered by each local
association. Our membership in GMTA at the present is 400. Let us commit
ourselves to seeing this number grow to 500 by November.

James Galloway

Executive board approves new
mail system; discusses local ethics

The following is a digest of the
Executive Board minutes compiled from
a meeting held in Savannah, November
13, 1975.

The meeting was called to order by
James Galloway, President of GMTA. Mr.
Galloway first announced that Ms. Caryl
Beltz had submitted her resignation as
state Recording Secretary. Treasurer Ann
Gainey reported a balance of $2,865.98
as of the meeting date.

James Galloway commended Marie
Spoon, Eleanor Boyd and Anna Margaret
Baxter for their work with the
convention booklet, noting a profit of
$300 from its publication.

Kenneth Deans, Vice-President for
Publicity, introduced the possible new
computer mailing system, organized with
the assistance of Dr. Robert John at the
University of Georgia. It was moved and
seconded to adopt this system at an

initial cost of $82.10. The motion passed
unanimously.

Discussion was aired concerning the
ethics of local music groups existing as
GMTA chapters not functioning as a
chapter (i.e. regular meetings, elected
officers, etc.) President Galloway
appointed a committee to study this
problem.

—Dera Weaver
Acting Secretary, GMTA

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

August 15, 1976: Fall
Deadline.

November 11-13, 1976: GMTA State
Convention and Final Auditions, Atlanta.

Newsletter

March 28-31, 1977: MTNA
Convention, Atlanta.

April  22-23, 1977: GMTA Spring
Auditions.

At a recent GMTA Executive Board
meeting L. Rexford Whiddon, Jr., was
selected to become President-Elect of
Georgia Music Teachers Association.
Whiddon, who is presently a
Vice-President for GMTA, is Head of the
Piano Department of Columbus College’s
Fine Arts Division. The Executive Board
selection filled a vacancy of several
months in the President-Elect slot.

Mr. Whiddon has shown a distinguished
record in his work with GMTA activities.
Coming to the state in 1970 he presented
a lecture that same vyear at the GMTA
State Convention. Shortly thereafter he
was chosen to coordinate state piano
auditions at the college level. Since 1975
he has served as GMTA Vice-President for
Convention Program.

Rexford Whiddon holds B.M. and M.M.
degrees from Eastman School and has
done additional study at Oklahoma
Baptist University and Indiana University.
His teaching experience includes service
on faculties in the states of New York,
Kansas, Indiana and Georgia. As a
performer he has appeared in concert
halls and on college campuses throughout
the Southeast. Whiddon resides in
Columbus with his wife Lynn, a violinist,
and three children. He will assume office
at the November GMTA Convention in
Atlanta.

National dues
raised by Board

At the recent MTNA Convention in
Dallas the National Executive Board
voted to increase national dues. In effect,
members of GMTA will pay out $10.00
student, $19.00 Active or $25.00 Dual
membership for combined state and
national dues. State dues were increased
last year to $7.00 per member. GMTA
members who have not as yet paid their
1976-77 dues are asked to make this
adjustment when sending their check to
state Treasurer Ann Gainey.
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GMTA SPRING AUDITION RESULTS
(Teachers name in parentheses)

ELEMENTARY PIANO FINALISTS

4th Grade:
Walter Atha (Elizabeth Buday)
Susan Boone (Susan McDuffie)
Gena Borton (Eleanor Boyd)
Andrea Su (Dorothy Murray)

5th Grade:
Hank Artime (Sarah P. Espy)
Jennifer Boone (Susan McDuffie)
Magaret McDuffie (Gladys Pinkston)
Dottie Moody (Marian Gordon)

6th Grade:
Ju-Chun Wen (Dolores Bryan)
Edward Zilberkant (Betty Nolting):
Mickey Sommers (Gloria Thomas)
Kimberly Gandy (John Huxford)

7th Grade:
Ju-Hsin Wen (Dolores Bryan)
vVivian Veng (Ann Boyd)
John Nix (Dera Weaver)
Chip Bowden (Mrs. Charles Brown)

8th Grade:
Dane Burg (Dolores Bryan)
Maureen Houlihan (Joanne Kina)
Suzanne Boddie (Sara Espy)
Ellen Spencer (Dorothy Murray)

PRE-COLLEGE PIANO FINALISTS

9th Grade:
Donald Wages (Betty Nolting)
Kenny Miles (Fran Thrailkill)
Laurie Bennett (Arti Thevaos)
Douglas Moyer (William Knight)

10th Grade:
Kelly Brown (Ann Gainey)
Joe Mecuri (Peggy Randolph)
Marti Black (Lydia Porro)
Lanier Motes (William Knight)

11th Grade:
Kimberly Baughman (Dera Weaver)
Woody Entrekin (Jane Douglas)
Lyle Neff (Vola Jacobs)
Tracey Webb (James Galloway)

COLLEGE PIANO FINALISTS
George Chesnut (Elizabeth Buday)
Buford Cox {Witliam Knight)

John Goddard (Elizabeth Buday)
Carol Kesler (Edward Eikner)

Jane Palmer (Despy Karlas)

Michael Rhoades (George Mann)
Ronald Stephens (Mary Ann Knight)
Deborah Whiffen (Despy Karlas)

STRING FINALISTS
(Violin unless otherwise noted)

Junior Division:
Jack Poole (Mrs. Rexford Whiddon)

Pre-College:
Lisa Crockett (Mrs. Roger Allen)
Anna Kruger (Natalie Kruger) — viola
Bertram Hogan {Michael Nichols)

PRE-COLLEGE WOODWIND FINALISTS
Kathy Langford, oboe, (Eugenia Lester)
Nancy Neuren, flute, (Natalie Kruger)
Susan Richardson, flute, {Beverly Bradley)
David Waln, bassoon, (Ronald Waln)

COLLEGE WOODWIND FINALISTS
Peqgy Grabb, oboe, (John Carina)
Monique Gunnels, flute, (Natalie Kruger)
David Peters, clarinet, (John Scott)

Jean Rystrom, flute, (Ronald Waln)
Pam Sell, flute, (Natalie Kruger)

COLLEGE ORGAN FINALIST
Jeff Lewis (Ruth Sisson)

COLLEGE VOICE FINALISTS
Patti Eakes (Norman Mclean)
Cecily Nail (Ross Magoulas)
Susan Nicely (Phoebe Pomeroy)

EDITORIAL POLICIES

All material submitted for publication in the
Georgia Music Teachers Newsletter must be
typed doubled space and shall be subject to
standard editing for space and content. The
Editor welcomes short articles dealing with
educational subject matter of interest to
Georgia musicians. Deadline for submission of
rnatférial for the Fall Newsletter is August 15,
1976.

w3 CERTIFICA

National Certification MTNA

Mrs. Lyra N. Crapps of Morrow and
Mrs. Charles McDonald of Marietta have
recently received National Certification in
Piano from Music' Teachers National
Association.

State Certification — Georgia 1975

The Joint Committee on Piano has
announced the following persons
recipients of the Certificate of Merit in
Piano Teaching in the state of Georgia:

Janet Clark (Athens) — Advanced
Professional Preparation.

Lyra Nabors Crapps (Morrow) -—
Professional Preparation.

Miriam Edwards (Athens) — Advanced
Professional Preparation.
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Macon chapter sponsc

Teacher's
Association has “made- a significant
contribution to the cultural life of Macon

The Macon Music

and the entire Middle * Georgia
Community by organizing and sponsoring
the formation of the Macon Civic
Chorale. Beginning in February of 1975,
sixty-two singers rehearsed each Tuesday

Piano Master Classes

During the November GMTA
Convention in Atlanta, Piano Master
Classes will be held in the following areas:

Elementary — Junior — Junior High —
High School — College.

Amanda Lethco will be clinician for
Elementary and Junior groups and Jo
Ann Baker of Kansas City Conservatory
will serve as clinician for the remaining
levels.

GMTA members may submit one name
for each master class level. In case time
does not permit all students to perform,









